
 

   

 

                               11.10.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
     
     I am pleased to share with you the latest updates from Centravis. 
  

Successful Bureau Veritas Audit 
  
     This week, we successfully completed the monitoring audit conducted by Bureau Veritas for 
the month of October. 
  

Based on the results of the above-mentioned audit: 
  
     At the time and place of the audit, the production situation at CENTRAVIS PRODUCTION 
UKRAINE PJSC is stable, with production and shipment of products to customers proceeding in 
normal mode. No factors were detected during the audit that could significantly affect the 
operation of the enterprise. 
 

 
 



 

   

 

 

Centravis Supplied Pipes for SpaceX 
 

 
  
     We are excited to announce that Centravis has supplied 28 tons of thick-walled, seamless 
stainless steel pipes to SpaceX. 
  
    This partnership reinforces Centravis's reputation as a reliable supplier in the aerospace 
industry. Read more about this exciting collaboration in our article. 
  
     We deeply appreciate your continued trust and partnership with Centravis. Your support 
motivates us to strive for excellence and innovation in everything we do. We look forward to 
achieving new milestones together. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 

https://www.centravis.com/en/news/ukrainian-seamless-pipe-manufacturer-centravis-fulfills-order-for-spacex/
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